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Question: Can a judge ethically financially contribute to The Alaska Legal Services 
Corporation? 
 
 
 
Opinion: Judges may contribute financially to The Alaska Legal Services 
Corporation without violating the Code of Judicial Conduct.  In all other respects, judges 
must comply with Canon 4 C of the Alaska Code of Judicial Conduct regarding charitable 
activities. Judges should disclose the fact that they are contributors in any case involving a 
legal services attorney or if the judge knows that the attorney is participating in the case as 
part of the pro bono program.  In fundraising efforts by The Alaska Legal Services 
Corporation, judges may be listed in the same manner as other contributors or may be listed 
anonymously but should not hold leadership positions in the organization.  The sole 
exception is the Chief Justice of Alaska, who, as chief administrator of the state courts, 
may endorse and participate in the program in that role.  


